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April 3, 2020 
 
 
Dear Lincoln Middle School Families, 
 
I pen this letter in hopes that you feel as if you are reading one less email.  Unfortunately and 
fortunately it is being sent electronically.  Over the past several weeks we have all been challenged 
with adjusting our way of living in so many ways.  Although we all face the shared challenge of 
adjusting to virtual learning, this challenge does not impact all 700 plus LMS families the same way. 
As a parent of two elementary students, I can tell you I am finding this out first hand.  As Principal of 
Lincoln Middle School, I want you to know that I have been and will continue to do all that I can to 
support and improve our virtual education experience for your children; our students.  That is also 
what I want and expect for my own two children.  
 
I am proud of our first two weeks, not because I believe they have been perfect or easy, but because 
I know that the LMS team is trying, willing and committed to doing all they can for our students and 
their families.  We have and will continue to calibrate student workload while supporting flexibility with 
work completion.  We have found how this applies to each family fluxuates tremendously.  We will 
continue to increase our voluntary, positive student engagement opportunities over the next few 
weeks.  I also want to thank all the students and faculty who took part in our LMS spirit week, it has 
definitely brought smiles to many of us. 
 
In closing, I truly want to thank so many of you who have reached out to offer support and to share 
encouraging, positive and productive feedback. I am proud to serve Lincoln Middle School.  We will 
continue to learn ourselves and do whatever we can to support our students and their families. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James Williamson 
Principal 
Lincoln Middle School 


